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Donna Conkling

From: Ariana Green <ariana.green@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 8:49 PM

To: Mayor; Clerk's Department; Carl Finger

Subject: Vaping limitation

We support the proposed limitation regarding the sale of vaping products in Scarsdale Village. Please limit the 

sale of these products.  

 

Thank You, 

Ariana Green and Samuel Kardon 

10 Elmdorf Dr. 

Scarsdale 


